
 
 
 

Friends of Shellingford School 
Charity Number 1046241 

 
Welcome to our FoSS summer update! 
 
Firstly, a great big thank you to everyone who has helped FoSS over the last year, whether by attending or helping at 
the variety of events throughout the year, being part of our committee, organising or attending one of the balls 
which donated to FoSS, or coming along and getting your hands dirty at our Ground Force Day. Everyone has played 
a part in FoSS’s success! 
 

     
Hard at work at the Ground Force Day!   Bingo evening. 
 
OUR FORTHCOMING EVENTS 
 
Saturday 21st June, 11am-3pm Friends of Shellingford School Fun Day. Helpers needed! Please 

contact a member of FoSS to find out more. 
Wednesday 25th June, 7.30pm at school FoSS AGM (with elections for Chair – which is only a year’s post – 

Secretary and Treasurer) 
Wednesday 9th and Thursday 10th July Summer play (FoSS teas) 
Friday 11th July, 5.20pm Leavers’ Film Night for Class 4 only 
Monday 14th July (or Thursday 17th July if wet) Sports day (FoSS teas) 
 
MONEY SPENT SINCE JUNE 2013 
 
£5,672  20 iPad 2s 
£1,636  coaches (swimming, pantomime and the Story Museum trip) 
£959  pond (plants and dipping equipment as well as the pond itself, bringing the total to £1475) 
£170  den-building equipment 
£80  leavers’ vouchers 
 

In total, FoSS, with the support of Shellingford parents, family and friends, has raised and 
donated over £7,700 to the school since June last year for extras, through some fantastic 
fundraising events, some of which are listed overleaf. 
 

Without your support none of this would be possible, and in order to be able to continue to subsidise projects 
like these we rely on this support continuing. Please come along to our AGM to find out more about what we 
do. Unless new people step forward and offer their help, there may not be money next year for trip coaches or 
any extras, or even teas at school events. 
 
  

 



WHERE THE MONEY CAME FROM! 
 
£830  Summer Family Fun Day 2013 
£541  Teas (e.g. at plays and Sports Day) and cake sales throughout the year 
£425  Bags2School 
£377  Film nights 
£293  Bingo 
£211  Alice DVDs 
£203  Christmas Fayre 
£191  Hey Ewe DVDs 
£155  Barn Dance 
£110  Discos 
£101  Easyfundraising 
£90  Christmas cards 
£62  Webb Ivory 
£58  Easy2Name labels  
£50  Sutton Seeds (Little Green Sprouts) 
£44  Nearly new uniform 
 
PLUS 
£800  Donation from the Charity Spring Ball 
£104  Donation from the Chamber of Commerce Ball 
£50  Donation from the Easter Egg Hunt Louise Richardson ran at her home 
 
AND FINALLY – WHO WE ARE 
 
FoSS (Friends of Shellingford School) is a team of parents and staff who work together to organise a variety of events 
that everyone can enjoy, with the goal of raising funds that will enrich our children’s learning experience. If you 
would like to be involved in FoSS, in any way, however small, please contact Emma Price, FoSS Chair and mummy of 
Josh in Class 2 and Toby in Class 1 (emma@tickles.me.uk), or mention your interest to Miss Terrell. 
 
Chair: Emma Price (Josh Class 2, Toby Class 1) 
Vice-Chair: Kathryn Colson (James Class 2) 
Secretary: Helen Tate (Willow Class 2) 
Treasurer: Yvonne Mander (Emily Class 4, Hannah Class 3) 
 
Madeleine Clarke (Lilyana Class 2, Griffynn Class 1) 
Sara Elvidge-Tappenden (Lauren Class 2) 
Susan Long (Millie Class 4, Alfie Class 2) 
Dawn Smith (school caretaker and lunchtime supervisor) 
Jane Viner (Kate Class 4, Samantha Class 2) 

mailto:emma@tickles.me.uk

